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Comments: Stop the Bolt Prohibition!

Climbing is a unique way for people to be physically active and enjoy the amazing areas that the NPS and USFS

have to offer. Bolts are a critical part of the safety and accessibility of enjoying climbing areas. I personally

regularly visit over a dozen areas that could be in danger of having the bolts removed. Climbers are respectful

users of their environment.

Please keep climbing safe! Also, please continue to allow climbers to bring their dollars to the campsites, local

businesses, and communities that surround these areas. 


